
Fox Hills Country Club
2005 Country Club Drive
Paragould, AR 72450
870-236-7847

September,  2020

The  open  Board  meeting  is
scheduled  for  September  17.
This  meeting  is  for  all  of  our
members  to  meet  with  the
Board  of  Directors  to  ask
questions,  make  suggestions,
or air grievances.  There will be
light  refreshments  (finger
foods)  served.   Refreshments
served  at  5:30  p.m.  with  the
Board  Meeting  scheduled  to
begin at 6 p.m. Please come out
and join us!

The Fox Hills Cup is scheduled for
September 18-20. Sign up sheets
are  posted  in  the  Clubhouse.
Check with Bama if you have any
questions.

Holes in One

We have had a couple of holes-in-
one  recorded  recently!!
Congratulations  go  out  to  Jimmy
Holland   (7/17)  and  Alan  Carter
(8/26).  Both were on Hole #2

Our course crew is asking that all
members  who  rent  a  cart,
PLEASE return the cart key to the
Clubhouse no later than 8:30 p.m.

The course will open at 1 p.m. on
Mondays until the fall.
 

HOLIDAY CLUB SCRAMBLE

The  next  Holiday  scramble  on  the
schedule  is  the  Labor  Day  Holiday,
Monday,  September 7.

POOL
The last day for the pool to be open
will be September 7, Labor Day.

2020 Club Championship Results

Congratulations to all the winners!

Club Champion – Chris Matthews
    A flight – Dennis Davenport
    B Flight – Anthony Watson
Ladies  – Rachael Abbott
Super Senior – Mitchell Smith
Senior – Steve Treece
Junior Boys – Dylan Goodman
Junior Girls – Addy Davis

“The number one thing in trouble is: Don’t
get into more trouble.”…..Dave Stockton


